Report 2021-241
Appendix D

David Schulz

From: Todd Shoalts <toddshoalts@shoaltsdev.com>
Sent: August 9, 2021 1:19 PM

To: David Schulz; Mark Shoalts

Subject: Windows 212/214 West St

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Hi David. Attached is a picture of a small sample window that Wayne Martin from Regional Glass prepared. As the
Committee knows, the actual windows are much larger than this. It has not been painted yet. The new windows will
match the existing colour. This is a sample only. | will likely have him mitre the corners. | can drop this off at City Hall if
need be. Please let me know what else you might need.



